
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council (shermanoaksnc.org)

February 13, 2024

Los Angeles City Council and its Committees

Support for Solar Street Lighting Pilot Program & Copper Theft Response

For — CF 24-0036. Solar-Powered Lighting / Copper Wire Theft / Streetlight
Replacement.

To City Council,

The Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council (SONC) supports CF 24-0036 pertaining to
the installation of solar-powered lights or conversion to solar when the Bureau of Street
Lighting is responding to lighting outages attributed to copper wire and power theft
incidents, or other maintenance issues.

SONC also supports the Bureau’s solar lights pilot program as part of a potential move
in the city toward solar street lighting, where available.

Thank you for your attention. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

With Pride and Determination—

Lindsay Imber
President
Sherman Oaks Neighborhood Council
lindsay.imber.sonc@gmail.com
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